
October 16, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
First off, thank you for all the prayers! Many have reached out and I am grateful for all who 
have done so and all who have just prayed in silence. As of now, I still remain asymptomatic: 
temperature remains at my normal level and no other symptoms have arisen; hoping it remains 
the same! Offering my prayers for all those impacted way worse than I am! 
 
While I am at home, I am staying in contact with both parish offices via phone and email. 
Business still continues! The weekend Masses are covered by visiting priests, Judy and Cindy did 
a marvelous job in filling those slots very quickly! 
 
The Knights of Columbus are holding a Rosary Rally at Corpus Christi tomorrow at 1:00 in the 
Marian Courtyard next to the Church, please join them! (I’ll be with them in spirit.) 
 
Sunday, the Corpus Christi Spaghetti Dinner promises to be a wonderful treat, as well.  
 
This weekend, Hannah Houser will be speaking about the Laboure Society at the Masses at St. 
John Neumann. The Laboure Society helps those who are discerning a vocation to the religious 
life to pay off student loan debts prior to entering formation, as many communities will not 
accept a candidate until they are debt free. She has a wonderful story of perseverance and trust 
in the Lord. 
 
As always, your continued generosity and support is greatly appreciated. Please know of my 
prayers for you during this time and I will very much miss celebrating Mass with you all this 
coming weekend. 
 
In Christ, 
Fr. Kyle 


